COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
MINUTES

DECEMBER 20, 2004

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES
ASSOCIATION WAS A CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON HELD AT WEST COBB
SENIOR CENTER WITH 53 IN ATTENDANCE. THE INVOCATION WAS
GIVEN BY HARRY INGRAM FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
TO THEELAG.

PRESIDENT ROSWELL STORY WELCOMED OUR GUEST AND MEMBERS.

RUBY LOWRY, TREASURER, REPORTED A BALANCE OF CASH ON HAND IN
THE AMOUNT OF $811.49. FOLLOWING A BRIEF MEETING WE WERE
SERVED LUNCH BY WALLACE FOODS.

THE DELICIOUS LUNCH CONSISTED OF BARBECUE PORK AND CHICKEN,
COLE SLAW, BAKED BEANS, APPLE AND CHERRY PIE, ROLLS AND ICED
TEA.

AFTER LUNCH, GIFTS WERE EXCHANGED BY THE ONES WISHING TO
PARTICIPATE. OUR THANKS GO OUT TO RUBY LOWRY AND THE SOCIAL
COMMITTEE AND ANY OTHERS HELPING TO MAKE THE PARTY A HUGE

SUCCESS. AFTER ENJOYING FELLOWSHIP TOGETHER, WE ADJOURNED AT
APPROXIMATELY 1:00 P.M.
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